
Chelmondiston Parish Council 
Chairman: Cllr. David Cordle 

 
Parish Clerk: Mrs Jill Davis e-mail: clerk@chelmondistonpc.info or Tel: 01473 780159 

 

 
                                               
 
 

                     Parish Council Information 
 
Due to current UK Government Legislation and advice from NALC the Parish 
Council Meeting for April 2020 has been cancelled. 
 
 
Should you wish to contact the Parish Council, please contact our clerk: 
             Jill Davis:              clerk@chelmondistonpc.info      
 
 
 
 
Many thanks 
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